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To: Jan Willem Polderman, Programme Director AM
From: Programme Committee AM (OLC-TW)

During the EC meeting June 6 we discussed the students' evaluation of Module 3.

We have some concern regarding the way project groups are created and tutored. We advice to have
smaller groups to avoid problems with demotivated students so that students can flourish. Some support
finding tutors may be useful.

With kind regards,

Hil Meijer,
Chair Programme Committee AM
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